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Arauza - DNR, Steven <steven.arauza@state.co.us> Tue, Dec 11, 2018 at 3:13 PM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Hi Darla and Crystal,

Please upload the attached pdfs to the file for Spill ID #2145389 (MOC Water Storage Facility) and enter 
the data included in "Operator NFA Request Correspondence" into a Form 19A to close out the spill record.

Please include the following, as a condition of approval: "Based on review of information presented it 
appears that no further action is necessary at this time, and COGCC approves the closure request. 
However, should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils 
exceeding COGCC standards or if surface and/or ground water is found to be impacted, then 
further investigation and/or remediation activities will be required at the site."

Thank you,
Steven J. Arauza, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist

P tbd| F tbd | C 720.498.5298
818 Taughenbaugh Blvd, Suite 103, Rifle, CO 81650
steven.arauza@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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